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From: Clayton Comstock
To: Planning
Subject: FW: Zoning change for Mountasia
Date: Tuesday, December 7, 2021 8:27:21 PM

From: Mindy Davis
Sent: Monday, December 6, 2021 12:01 PM
To: Clayton Comstock
Subject: Zoning change for Mountasia

Hi Clayton,
This is my formal complaint that this zoning change is NOT anything our area wants or
needs.  We have a thousand apartments over there,  so we certainly don't need more rental
properties!! I'm sad to see Mountasia going away,  but I'd rather see a business go in,  not
section 8 rentals. Please vote no on this matter!

Merry Christmas to you and your family!!
Mindy Davis
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From: patricia nolan
To: Planning
Subject: Meeting 11/18/2021...RE D2
Date: Thursday, November 18, 2021 4:20:43 PM

Dear Sirs:

    I am writing in response to a potential zoning change as listed for the Planning and
Zoning meeting tonight, November 18, 2021 as referred on the agenda as D 2.

    This application does not align with the City's Vision of Space. We have allowed
NRH to become an "Apartment " city, with over 1700 multifamily units, which  is a 22
% increase over current multifamily inventory. We do not need any more rentals in
this city that puts pressure on our infrastructure, fire, police or schools. Renters, for
the most part, have no loyalty or sense of community. I ask that you deny this
application for a zoning change as the NRH Planning Director has recommended.

Regards-
Patricia Nolan
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